
NYT OM RENOVERINGEN 
3. DAYS NOTICE 

 

 

New toilet and renovation of the wastewater pipe and drain in block 
A, C, E 
 

Dear residents, 
 
We will soon start the following improvements in your apartment:  

• New toilet and renovation of the wastewater pipe and drain 

 
This means you will not have access to water in the apartment and the workers will need access 

to your apartment in the below period. 

The renovation in your apartment will be from (please find the date in the version 

distributed in your mailbox).  
 
What does this mean for you? 
The work will be executed on weekdays between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm. The workers will not necessarily work in the 

apartment all day. They will, however, require access all day in the above period.   

You can live in the apartment while the above renovation takes place. However, you will not have access to water and 
drains. It will not be possible to use the water and drain in either the kitchen or the bathroom in the above period. 

Please refer to the kitchen, toilet and shower trailers that are provided on the football field at the end of block H. 
 
The temporary lock is installed on your door  

You must still use your own key and NOT use the new lock (Danalock).  
The workers are only able to use the temporary lock between 8:00-17:00 on weekdays, which is when the renovations 
will occur. 

 
Make room for the workers 
Please clear the hallway, empty the cabinet under the sink in the kitchen, and remove all loose items on your 

toilet/bath, to ensure the workers can come freely to the listed areas. 

 

Be at home if you have not informed the administration that the workers may let themselves in.  
 
If we do not have access to your apartment the noticed days, you must pay for a locksmith  

If the workers cannot gain access to your apartment, it may be necessary to call a locksmith.  Any expense for this will 

be covered by you.  

 
Do you have questions?  
We apologize for the inconvenience and trouble this renovation might create for you. 

If you have any questions, you are welcome to contact Greenpipe A/S, the company in 
charge of this part of the renovation. Thomas Mariager, tlf.: 26219270, mail: 

tm@greenpipe.dk. 
 

Sincerely, 

The Administrationen at Øresundskollegiet and Greenpipe A/S 

 
 

mailto:tm@greenpipe.dk

